
CONTRACTORS NEEDED TO HELP WITH HOME REPAIRS
The Town of Hilton Head Island is seeking contractors to provide services for its

Home Safety & Repair Program, funded through the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021.
The program aims to help income-qualified Hilton Head Island homeowners with necessary

repairs to keep themselves and their homes safe and dry. 

(843) 715-4307 • sharonicag@hiltonheadislandsc.gov

» General Contractors
» Carpenters
» Electricians

» HVAC Technicians
» Painters
» Plumbers

» Roofers 
» Tree Experts / Arborist
» Other Skilled Trades

» Repairs to roofs, windows, doors and other parts of a home to help keep it safe and dry.
» Demolition of uninhabited or unsafe structures on a residential property.
» Removal or trimming of hazardous trees that could damage property.

To be considered for the Home Repair and Safety Program, contrators must:
» Have applicable State and Town of Hilton Head Island licenses.
» Provide a completed W-9 Form.
» Provide a Certificate of Insurance that shows the minimum statutory limits of insurance for 

both workers’ compensation coverage and auto liability and one million dollars ($1,000,000) 
of general liability insurance.

Local & Minority Contractors are encouraged to participate in this program. 
Ask about applying for Local Vendor Preference Certification.

Questions about the program or contractor eligibility requirements should be sent to
Sharonica Gavin - Principal Planner of Historic Neighborhoods, Citizen Liaison 

1 Town Center Court, Hilton Head Island, SC 29928 (843) 341-4600 I hiltonheadislandsc.gov I

The program will pay contractors up to $15,000, including materials and labor, to
provide the following eligible services: 
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